
Hearings documents are now available through the Board’s SharePoint 

website for the public to review and study.  This website serves as a 

central electronic repository for pre-filed Board hearing documents, 

including petitions and exhibits. 

 

First-time users are encouraged to click on the “Hearings” link of the 

Board’s Home Page and then on the “Share” tab to read the Board’s 

use disclaimer statement and the instructions for access and use.  The 

instructions contain the website address, as well as the required user 

account name and password for access to the website.  


